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From: Khan, Safiq MR 
Sent: Thursday, 23 March 2017 2:56 PM
To: Dairy Inquiry
Subject: Customers Feedback to Dairy Inquiry [SEC=UNOFFICIAL]

UNOFFICIAL 

Hi 
  
I wonder is there any avenue for the customers to provide feedback to the "ACCC diary inquiry"? 
  
1. The Lactose Free milks are overpriced as the Pauls 1Lit "Zymil" (Lactose Free) sells for $2.60  to  $2.78 which is 
nothing special than 1-Lt normal milk with added Lactacid. That shall not add 178% additional costs over a normal 
milk for $1 per Litre (Devendale) . I hope ACCC would kindly add customers feedback to the Diary Inquiry. 
  
I may be contacted on mobile:  or mail   
  
Thanks  
  

With Kind Regards 
  

Safiq Khan 

 
 

 
  




